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Public Utilities Commission,

To the members of the Public Utilities Commission,

I was surprised to learn of your decision last month on DE 20-092 and very disappointed.
Funding for energy efficiency programs is really important!

We moved to my husband's 220 year-old family home in 2018, and we've been upgrading
everything from appliances to insulation. NH Saves was a real boon the last couple of years!
When you live in a home built when Thomas Jefferson was president, you can bet it's not
energy efficient--and there are many such homes in NH! And many people who need help
affording new and better appliances and systems.

State and federal funding for energy efficiency programs has made our home more
comfortable, efficient and affordable to live in, and allowed us to help combat climate change -
what could be better?

Cutting funding for NH Saves is counterproductive - don't we want to increase sales of efficient
appliances, decrease the state's overall energy demand, reduce carbon emissions and give
NH residents more money in their pockets, ?

Please consider revisiting your decision on DE 20-092 for the sake people like us and our
neighbors. NH Saves is an important program. Now is not the time to cut funding.

Thank you.

Cheri Domina 
cheridomina@gmail.com 
227 Swanzey Lake Road 
Swanzey, New Hampshire 03446
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